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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR No: 2015-07-29-010

To : PRESIDENTS
SPECIALTY DIVISIONS AND SPECIALTY SOCIETIES
WEBINAR TOPICS AND SPEAKERS

July 29, 2015

Subject
Date

Dear Doctors:

Greetings!

With our objective to provide a comprehensive continuing professional
development program, please be informed that all specialty societies are

required to submit to the CME Section on or before August 30, 2015 at least

two (2) topics which we can include in the OWL@PMA as a webinar topic.

Please give suggested speakers for the topics.

We Look forward to your utmost support and cooperation as we enhance our

Continuing Professional Development program.

Very truly yours,

M

Marianne O. Dobles, MD
Secretary-General

Noted by:

T

W/

Maria Minerva P. Calimag, MD
President



